## Jack and Jill Jottings Primaries April 2017 610-377-6562

Email: <u>jackandjillpreschool@yahoo.com</u>
Website: jackandjilllehighton.org

Activities and upcoming events:

Thursday April 6th Picture Day

Friday April 7th Easter Party - Conference Forms are due

Wednesday April 12th Book Orders Due

Thursday Ápril 13<sup>th</sup>, Friday April 14<sup>th</sup> and Monday April 17<sup>th</sup> Preschool is closed for the Easter Holiday

Thursday April 20th Worship, Introduction to the Alphabet

Friday April 21st primary focus the letter "A", A is for Ashlin and Ashlynn

Thursday April 27<sup>th</sup> Tuition is due at the preschool

Thursday April 27th Worship, primary focus the letter "B", Bella and Brielle Friday April 28<sup>th</sup> primary focus the letter "C", C is for Charles, Chase, and Carson During the week of April 24<sup>th</sup> we will be scheduling parent teacher conferences.



We have finished our numbers unit and for the month of April we will transition into our alphabet unit. The Children look forward to their letter day. For each letter day, I will send home a brown lunch bag with the letter of the day printed on it. On each of these days the children can

bring something to school in their brown bag to represent the letter of the day. Items must be able to fit inside the brown bags. We will continue through the letters until each child has a letter day. Brown bags will be sent home the class day before Alphabet show and tell.



We will be "highlighting" **Emma and Ashlin Wolter** for the month of April, for their "All About Me" posters.

Thursday April 7<sup>th</sup> is school picture day. John C. Pittman Photography will be here to take both individual and group photographs of the primary children. We will send the order form and envelope home as soon as we receive them from the photographer. Please make all checks payable to John C. Pittman, choose the package of pictures you want, and seal everything in the order envelope you will receive. Return your envelope to school on picture day. The teachers give everything to the photographer when they take your child's picture. We do not handle any of the picture money. It is very important that you return the order envelope on the 7<sup>th</sup> otherwise your child's picture can not be taken. Please let us know if you are not planning on purchasing pictures for your child. We have in the past made some quick phone calls to remind families who may have forgotten about picture day.



Scholastic book orders are due back at the preschool by **Wednesday**, **April 12th**. Or you can place your orders online by the **12**<sup>th</sup> by going to the scholastic website at <a href="www.scholastic.com/bookclubs">www.scholastic.com/bookclubs</a>. Class activation code MKPQL. Either way you place your orders both are due on the **12**<sup>th</sup>.



During the week of April 24<sup>th</sup> will be scheduling parent teacher conferences for families who wish to have conferences with us. Attached to this news letter is a parent teacher conference form. Conferences are not mandatory, but we do request that each family respond whether or not they would like to have a conference at this time. Conference forms

should be returned to the preschool no later than Friday, April 7<sup>th</sup>.



Thursday April 27<sup>th</sup> Your tuition installment is due at the preschool.



During April we will also be celebrating Earth Day by giving out tree saplings! Later in April, each child in the school will receive a to take home and plant where ever they choose.



As the weather turns warmer and spring like weather is just around the corner, we like to take the opportunity to take the children outside in the play yard. Please dress them accordingly for outside play.